
021: SPOKESPERSON
 

SAM
You know what we need to market 
this show? A spokesperson!

 
JANET

I totally agree, Sam. That’s why 
I’ve brought in some business 
leaders to audition for us.

 
 SAM

Rob Drydek, tell the people what 
you think of Work It?

 
ROB

(https://youtu.be/
Cj1_EPjvKvs?t=414)

It is literally the only thing 
that matters.

 
JANET

And what are you doing to promote 
Work It?

 
ROB

(https://youtu.be/
Cj1_EPjvKvs?t=133)

I’m going down to get attacked by 
a shark.

 
SAM

Hmm... I’m not sure that is the 
kind of marketing we’re looking 
for. Who’s next?

 
JANET

Kay Klopovitz, who is apparently 
the world’s most female success 
entrepreneur.

 
SAM

Did you hear our Work It 
saloon scene?

 
JANET

Where it was a parody of the 
wild west?

 
KAY

(https://youtu.be/
YkEzLn_FhN8?t=117)

 It was like the Wild West
 



SAM
Kay, we’re trying to crack the 
Chinese market. 

 
JANET

What have you learned in your 
career about breaking into the 
Chinese market?

 
KAY

(https://youtu.be/
YkEzLn_FhN8?t=117)

We have the Great Wall of China to 
keep people out and we didn’t know 
that much about what was behind 
those walls and I thought wow we 
could get behind those walls we 
could really communicate with 
people what if they’re just like 
us really or not so I went on to 
write a master’s thesis on 
satellite communications.

 
SAM

Oh, I don’t think we realized you 
had the intelligence of a child. 
Our apologies. Here’s a colouring 
book for your trouble.

 
KAY

(https://youtu.be/
YkEzLn_FhN8?t=482)

This is great, I can do this...
 

JANET
Former Microsoft CEO, Steve 
Ballmer. You’re our last hope. 
Please, oh please, just share a 
few words about what Work It means 
to you.

 
STEVE

(https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=xrzMYL901AQ)

Screaming
 

SAM
Well...

 
JANET

That might have to do.
 

SAM
You know, I’m starting to think 

 (MORE)
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SAM (CONT’D)
that billionaires might be a 
little... unwell.

 
JANET

Grab the tranq-darts, Ballmer’s 
loose again.
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